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(A wholly owned subsidiary of Power Finance Corporation Limited)

No. 03/New ITP/15-16/11 CIN U74140DL2008G0OI175858

October 16, 2015
Joint Secretary (Transmission)

Ministry of Power
Shram Shakti Bhawan,
New Delhi — 110 001.

Subject: Publishing RfQ notice and RfQ Documents for Selection of the Transmission Service
Provider for establishing transmission system for “Creation of new 400kV GIS Substations
in Gurgaon and Palwal area as a part of ISTS” on the website of MoP

Dear Sir,

Ministry of Power vide its letter No. 15/9/2013-Trans dated August 06, 2015forwarded Gazette
Notification dated July 22, 2015 (copy enclosed) regarding appointment of PFC Consulting Limited as Bid
Process Coordinator (BPC) to undertake the bid process for selection of Transmission Service Provider (TSP)
for establishing transmission system for “Creation of new 400kV GIS Substations in Gurgaon and Palwal area
as a part of ISTS” in accordance with the Guidelines namely “ Tariff based Competitive Bidding Guidelines for
Transmission Service” and “ Guidelines for encouraging Competition in Development of Transmission Projects”
issued by Ministry of Power on April 13, 2006 as amended from time to time. PFC Consulting Limited has
incorporated SPV namely, “ Gurgaon- Palwal Transmission Limited” (GPTL) for the purpose.

The bid process for selection of Transmission Service Provider (TSP) for establishing transmission
system for “Creation of new 400kV GIS Substations in Gurgaon and Palwal area as a part of ISTS” has been
initiated with the publication of RfQ notice on October 15, 2015 (copy of the RfQ notification enclosed). The last
date for submission of Responses to RfQ is November 16, 2015.

It is requested that in line with the requirements of the Guidelines (clause 9.2 of Tariff based
Competitive-bidding Guidelines for Transmission Service), the RfQ Notice and RfQ document may be
published on the website of Ministry of Power. The soft copy of the RfQ Notice and RfQ document has been
mailed separately at the email address transdesk-mop@nic.in. We are also enclosing herewith the RFQ
documents for your kind information, perusal and records please.

Thanking You,
Yours sincerely,
(H.K.Das)

Sr. Vice President
Encl.: As Above
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